
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Winter Olympics  

Monday 3rd February 

Parents/carers will be invited to come into the school to watch their child participate 

in a variety of winter-based activities. This will be in the afternoon and once we have 

confirmed the arrangements, we will send out a dojo with exact times.  

  

Roots Event 

Thank you to everyone for your support and delicious cakes made for this event 

last November, we hope you enjoyed it much as we did. The staff and children 

put so much effort into it and was a fantastic evening enjoyed by all. 

 

2nd School Roots Showing – Tuesday 14th January – 3:30pm 
For the parents who could not attend, we are having our very own showing at 

school on Tuesday 14th January from 3:30pm. We will also be providing tea and 

coffee so please feel free to come in anytime from 3:10pm.  

The showing will start promptly at 3:30pm. 

 

After this we will be adding the video to the school website. 
 

 

Tredworth Infant and Nursery Academy 

Newsletter 
January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Happy New Year everyone, we hope you all had a lovely break and are looking 

forward to the new Spring term ahead! 

The children have all settled in fantastically after the holiday and a big 

welcome to all new Pre-school children who started with us in January. 

Please make note of the important dates coming up this term. 
 
 
 
 

 

Be Proud – Be Brilliant - Belong



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A selection of photos from last terms events and activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hippo Class Changes 

Big welcome back to Ms Onion, who will be teaching Hippo Class 

on Monday’s, Tuesday’s and Wednesday’s. It is lovely to have you 

back on the team whilst Mrs Plowman is on Maternity Leave. 

Mrs Drake will be covering on Thursday’s and Mrs Duval will be 

covering on Friday’s. Hopefully this will be a smooth transition 

due to the familiar faces. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Wednesday 15th January -        Deadline for applications – Reception and Juniors Sept 25 

 

Thursday 16th January  -         Wheels Day – all children can bring a scooter or bike (please  
label) 

Monday 3rd February  - Winter Olympics (more info to follow) 

 

Friday 7th February  - Number Day (more info to follow) 

 

Tuesday 11th February - Valentine’s disco (more info to follow) 

 

Friday 14th February  - Valentine’s biscuit decorating for parents 2:00pm 

 

Friday 14th February  -  Whole School closes at 3:00pm 

Half term Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 2025 

Monday 24th February  - School re-opens 

 

Thursday 6th March  - World Book Day (more info to follow) 

 

Friday 14th March  -  Silly Science  

 

Friday 21st March  -  Comic Relief (More info to follow) 

  

Wednesday 26th March  - Year 2 trip to a Victorian Classroom (more info to follow) 

Thursday 27th March -  Reception Trip Slimbridge Wetlands (more info to follow) 

 

Friday 28th March   -  Muffins with Mum for Mother Days (more info to follow) 

31st March – 4th April - Eid celebrations 

 

Wednesday 2nd April  - Meerkat trip to Robinswood Hill more info to follow 

 

Wednesday 9th April  - Parrot trip to Robinswood Hill more info to follow 

 

Thursday 10th April  - Holi Celebrations / Kalpesh from KZ Entertainment  

 

Thursday 10th April  -  Last day of Term for Pre School 

 

Friday 11st April  -  School closes early - Reception, YR1 and YR2 at 1:15pm 

Monday 14th – Friday 25th April 2023 – School Closed – Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April   - School re-opens  

Monday 5th May  - May Day Bank Holiday – School closed 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All important dates and more information can be found on our school website: 
https://tredworthinfantschool.org.uk/gloucs/primary/tredworth 

 


